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Craig, Sondra

From: Kristen Nyholm <knyholm84@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 8:21 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: SUPPORT FOR REUSE of South Community Library Building at 1307 16th Street South

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello,   
 
I would like to express my support for the South Community Library Building to be reused by the Girl Scouts of Badgerland. This 
organization has been searching for a new home for quite some time and the South Community Library Building is the perfect 
space. It would continue to be a space that supports youth in the area as a goal of the Girl Scouts organization is to become 
more involved in the community. The leaders of the organization would plan to create a STEM suite, a MakerSpace and a 
meeting room, which the community would be invited to utilize. Minimal renovations would need to be done - the outside of 
the building wouldn’t change at all and they would keep the green space. The South Community Library building is also highly 
accessible to the members of Girl Scouts, being only a seven minute drive from the current office.  
 
Please consider allowing Girl Scouts of Badgerland to use the South Community Library Building.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Kristen Nyholm 
3023 Robin Hood Dr, La Crosse, WI 54601 
(608) 434-0233 
knyholm84@gmail.com 
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